Montessori School of Encinitas

NEWSLETTER FOR SEPTEMBER 2020

From the Office of the Director:

It's back to school and I would like to welcome everybody to an exciting school year 2020-21. It's wonderful to see familiar faces and a warm welcome to the families who have recently joined our school. Let us all work together towards the development of your child and if you any concerns free feel to approach me. As the season changes we will be faced with more challenges and we are depending on you all for the safety of our children and staff. Please keep in mind the CDC regulations, so that we can have our school continue to open.

Important Reminders:

- COVID School Hours 7AM—5PM
- New rates for the new school year and payments are due on Mondays of that week. Late fees will be charged after two weeks of non payment.

For your child's safety:

- Use you full legal signature to sign in and sign out from your child's attendance sheet.
- Always wear your mask and use your own pens when dropping off and picking up your child. Please no loitering and chatting by the school's doors because other parents are also dropping off and picking up their child and this causes delay.

Date & Event to remember:
September 10 & 11—Back to School Night

Ms. Saro Mahesan



Infant/Toddler Class:

A warm welcome to our infant and toddler class. We are very much excited to work with your child and lots of fun stuff to do for this school year. Learning should be fun and interesting. Especially going to school. We always encourage your child to talk and express themselves so as to help their vocabulary. We are also teaching your child to be able to take care of themselves like taking off their shoes, putting them on and among other activities that aims for their independence. We always encourage your child to use their good manners by saying or using sign language of "please", "thank you" and etc. Starting them early helps instill good set of values and behavior. Thank you for your support.

Teachers: Ms. Jenny, Ms. Martha and Ms. Lily







Preschool Prep Class:

Welcome to the 2020-21 school year. We hope you had a wonderful, restful and rejuvenating summer time. We are saying goodbye to summer and welcoming a fun-filled school year. Let us get children excited and help them start school on the right foot with a great relationship with their friends and teachers. We are very excited to have your child in our class this year. This month we are going to learn all about me, good manners and school rules. We will continue to learn the sounds of letters and phonetic words. We are excited to learn the concept of numbers with the use of Montessori materials along with colors. We can't wait to have fun with our favorite crafts as well. Kindly check your child's daily sheet for the things he/she needs for school.

Teachers: Ms. Naing and Ms. Vanessa

Preschool /Kindergarten Class:

Welcome back to school! We had fun during our summer program and now we need to focus back on our academics. We would like to thank our parents for joining us during our Back-to-School Night. That was a great opportunity for parents to meet us and learn what we do in class.

In Science, we will focus on studying our solar system and our planet. Language, we will continue to learn the simple phonetic sounds of the letters and prepare the other children in forming 3-letter words with the aid of the movable alphabet.



In Math, we will review the association of symbols with their quantities and for the younger ones in class, we will practice counting numbers 1-10. This month's featured artist is Vincent Van Gogh, whose art we will study recreate and listen to the musical composition of Brahms. We will focus on the value of respect: why it is important and how we can show it to others.

Be reminded to bring your child's water bottle daily filled with water and labeled.

Teachers: Ms. Jonah and Ms. Ashlei

